
Cranberry  Harbors  District
October Roundtable
Thanks to all who attended our first in-person roundtable
since March of 2020, and thanks to the Boys & Girls Club of
Marshfield for hosting our this outdoor session.  Slides and
flyers  from  the  session  are  posted  below.   November’s
roundtable will be virtual via zoom, but we hope to secure a
location  for  a  live  December  session  –  look  for  future
announcements and thanks for all you do for our youth.
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